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ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE

HOSPITAL
NOT TO INDIVIDUALS

THE NDUSYSIaL OU NIC

Sir Arthur Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal

/ rx ÛDear Sir Arthur :
hy yiThank you for your letter of 

July 8th in regard to my report on In 
dustrial Hygiene. You will no doubt 
have noticed that many of the activities 
noted in the report are social in char­
acter, and, therefore, will still continue 
to be carried on when I leave the General 
Hospital.

It is very gratifying to me to 
know that I shall still retain my connec­
tion with McGill University.

Yours very t
. 1

Frank G. Pedley, M. D. 
The Industrial Clinic.
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